
Hanes, Fred 
3/8/2013 11:37:16 AM 
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E ALJ 274 Self-Identified Non-Compliance Notification 

Sorry, trying for Redacted 

From: Hanes, Fred 
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 11:37 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (LRDD@pge.com) 
Subject: FW: PG&E ALJ 274 Self-Identified Non-Compliance Notification 

Can you please send me copies of the two plat maps referenced in the notification? 

Thanks, 

Fred Hanes 

Utilities Engineer 

Gas Engineering and Compliance Section 

CPUC 

(415) 703-5264 

FAX (415)703-2143 

From: Redacted 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 2:41 PM 
To: ALJ274SelfReports 
Cc: Yee, Frances; Redacted Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Subject: PG&E ALJ 274 Self-Identified Non-Compliance Notification 

General Jack Hagan, 

Attached is a self-identified non-compliance notification pursuant to CPUC Resolution ALJ-
274. 

Sincerely, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Compliance 

Gas Operations | Pacific Gas and Electric 

375 N. Wiget Lane, Ste 200, Walnut Creek, CA 94598 

Redacted 

PG&E As committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , To learn more, urease visit http:7Avww.pee.com/about/com lpany/privacv/customer/ 
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